
 June 17, 2025 

NOTICE OF  HEARING 

On Tuesday, June 24, 2025, at 2:00 p.m. in Room 2128 of the Rayburn House Office Building, 
the Committee on Financial Services will hold a hearing titled “Member Day.” Members of 
Congress, Delegates, and the Resident Commissioner will have the opportunity to testify before 
the Committee.  

If you have any questions concerning this hearing, please contact Dylan Frost and Svent Bossart 
at 202-225-7502. 

By Direction of the Chairman 


